Details/Expectations for Gathering

When: Starting June 6th, 10:00am Boys and Girls Club, 1500 Temple

How many gatherings: For the duration of the Summer we are planning on one gathering
with hopes of multiplying to two gatherings in the Fall.

Where: The gathering will be in the main room, and kids will break out into the classrooms.
The Livestream will continue

Students: Will have breakouts the 1st and 3rd Sundays of the month as they have been for our
students.

Worship, Prayer and Testimony Nights: We have loved our worship, prayer and testimony
nights, and will be incorporating significant portions into our gathering on Sundays. We will be
employing a greater emphasis on corporate prayer on the 2nd Sunday of the month, and giving
a significant portion of our gathering to testimonies on the last Sunday of the month.

Additionally, we will do a Family Style Sunday on the last Sunday of the month, where
Elementary and up will stay in the gathering with us. We realize the importance and challenge of
having kids in the gathering with us, but believe this is instrumental in helping train our kids that
they are a part of this church and that they belong.

Masks: Renting space from the Boys and Girls Club comes with these guidelines. That masks
are worn coming, going, and while singing if distancing isn’t possible. We do not see this as a
substantive change from what we are currently doing, as there will be ample space in the main
room for proper distancing.

Elementary and up, as is the case in schools, and other activities indoors right now, will be
asked to wear a mask, as social distancing is not realistic. (If this is something you are
uncomfortable with, you are welcome to keep your kids in the main gathering with you.)

Bathrooms: Bathrooms will be available but will ask that we try and keep it to one family at a
time.



